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Dear Parent and Carer, 
 
Is your child eligible for Free School Meals? 
 
The rising cost of living means everyone could use a bit of help. If you are unemployed or  
receive funding for your child, then you may be able to claim free school meals. 
 
Schools are given additional funding by the Government for every child who gets Free  
School Meals. We want to obtain as much Government funding as possible so that we can  
continue improving the education for all children at Eden Park Primary School. 
 
Some parents and carers who are eligible do not claim as their children prefer to have a  
packed lunch; this reduces the amount of money allocated to the school. If this is your  
situation, please help us by registering your entitlement (your child does not actually have  
to have a free school meal). 
 

 
If you think you may be eligible, please follow the link below to apply: 

https://forms.torbay.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals 
 

 
Please note even though all children in Foundation Stage, Year 1 and 2 automatically  
receive ‘Universal Infant Free School Meals’ this is NOT part of Pupil Premium. To ensure  
your child’s school receives this additional funding to support their learning, you must  
apply for Free School Meals. 
 
Please feel free to contact the school office on 01803 854011 or  
admin@eppsa.co.uk  if you have any questions or would like some advice. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Ben Wallis 
Head Teacher 
Eden Park Primary School 
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